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Prayer & Praises: 

Praise God for an English 
Cafe that will be held every 
Saturday evening in October 
as a church outreach!  This 
is the same model Word of 

Life uses in Karuizawa.  
Pray for people to come and 
opportunities for the church 

people to lead the 
conversations to spiritual 

things. 

Pray for all 5 of the Word of 
Life staff members studying 
Japanese. Pray for strength 
to study hard and wisdom to 
know when and how to rest.

This is our Japanese classroom.  
The teacher pictured is  
Ms. Kanazawa.  Please join  
us in praying for her salvation.

Hiroki was one of the boys who 
were baptized on Sept 9th.

“He must increase, but I must 
decrease.”    
John 3:30

Karina Thrush 
1-11-25 Kurumazaki 

Himeji, Hyogo,  
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thrushkarina@gmail.com

ありがとうございます!  Thank you so much for your prayers!  

Four of my co-workers and I are finishing up our second month of 
language school!  We are learning SO much and attempting to practice 
what we have learned in our interactions with people from Himeji 
Church and those we meet in town.   

Getting involved…God blessed me with the opportunity this 
week to hold a Heart to Heart women’s Bible study like we do at SYME 
with our students.  Four ladies from church attended!  We had dinner 
together and then learned about our identity in Christ from Moses’ life 
and 2 Corinthians 5:21.   

The young people at Himeji Church are so passionate about knowing 
God and sharing the gospel with their unsaved friends and family 
members.  I am often challenged by their passion and service.  God 
has given me a burden for these young people.  I am looking for 
creative ways to encourage them and build relationships with them.  As 
my Japanese learning increases, I would love to disciple some of them 
in the future.   

Once again, thank you for your prayers and generous support!  Thank 
you for being a part of reaching this nation for Christ!

Bottom Left: Our youth at church are practicing sharing their faith 
with each other so that they are prepared for real life situations.
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